                                                      Clear Brook FFA Booster Club Meeting
                                                                    November 5, 2015
President Shawnna Sallee called the meeting to order @ 6:03 pm welcoming everyone attending.
Secretary, Laura Young reviewed the previous months meeting minutes and asked that they be approved.  Sherri Magnus approved & Staci Miller seconded.
Treasurer, Judy Shamburger reviewed the Treasurers Report:
Beginning Cash Balance as of October 1, 2015                                                              $   5,775.66
Total Income                                                                                                                         $   8,860.33
Total Expenses                                                                                                                      $ -3,355.45
Ending Cash Balance as of November 4, 2015                                                                $  5,504,88
Indicated that lunch sales were awesome this month, with the next sale scheduled for December 6th.
We also have the upcoming Heifer Show scheduled for this weekend, with all schools committed.
Membership Chair, Angela Neil circulated the Membership Roster for everyone to double-check for accuracy.
Historian, Staci Miller reminded everyone that the monthly meeting minutes are posted to the website, prior to meetings for review & asked that pictures be submitted to upload as well.
Fundraising Chair, Chris Rylant indicated that the Shutterfly photo shoot went well, though we do not have any final numbers in yet.
Football Concession was manned well & funds raised over the Homecoming weekend.
Also, thanked everyone for donating & volunteering for the lunch sale.
New Business-Shawnna Sallee
Brooks Heifer Show is scheduled for Sunday, November 8th from 7-1.
Donations of drinks, candy & chips are still needed.
Abes Cajun is donating red beans, rice & cornbread for the judges & teachers.
Requested that volunteers, board members & officers be out at Pasadena Fairgrounds @ 1 pm Saturday for set-up.
Will also have pizza, hot chocolate & coffee at concession stand, as cooler weather is expected.
Chapter News-Zach Zahradnik
Reminded everyone to be selling their "Meet & Greet" tickets.
Barn is a MESS!  Be sure that your duties are done & stalls, as well as area around your stalls are kept clean!


Shawnna thanked everyone for their attendance, invited them to get some grub & adjourned the meeting @ 6:40 pm.

